
From: Andrew Hale
Sent: Sunday, March 27, 2022 9:50 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Opinion 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
I oppose your new Draft Policy Statement plan. Too many ridiculous rules and regulations! A moderate 
amount of rules and regulations would be fine, like in the past. You have no democracy! 
 
 
Andrew Hale 
 


